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THE NEWS

Friday, July 4 – Join us at Town Hall for the
official inauguration of the new park!

On the agenda: exercise demonstrations, a
contest to name the park, and an open picnic.
Bring your own lunch!

We also take this opportunity to welcome
Sébastien Raby, our new seasonal Public
Works employee, who is helping with the final
preparations on site. Don’t hesitate to say
hello if you see him around!

Inauguration of the
recreation area

Congratulations to Mr. Jason Morrison,
Mayor of our municipality, on his
appointment to the Board of Directors of the
Federation of Canadian Municipalities
(FCM).

The FCM Board of Directors plays a key role
in setting policy priorities that reflect the
concerns of local communities and its
members. It meets quarterly to discuss major
national municipal issues and to define
strategic directions.

A nomination for the
Mayor



COUNCIL MEETING

During the meeting, the Council also adopted
the Civil Security Plan, developed in
collaboration with the Civil Security
Committee. A citizen-friendly version will soon
be made available to the public. In the
meantime, we invite you to register for the
Telmatik emergency alert system.

Fire prevention Civil Security Plan
On Monday, June 2, the Municipal Council
adopted a by-law on fire prevention. With the
upcoming celebrations for Quebec’s National
Holiday and Canada Day, the Municipality
reminds residents that fireworks are strictly
prohibited within its territory.

The Municipality is proud to present its current projects as well as those discussed during question
periods at council meetings. We invite you to read the various topics covered to better follow
municipal news. Enjoy! Do you have any questions about any of these points? Don't hesitate to
contact us! We will be happy to answer them.

Read the rules  Register Now

The municipal council invites you to review
Draft By-law 2025-010 concerning the
procedures for publishing public notices. For
several years, the Township has been
committed to an environmentally responsible
approach aimed at reducing printed
materials. With the redesign of the website
and the arrival of Fibre Argenteuil in the area,
the Township would no longer be required to
post public notices on municipal bulletin
boards. However, this practice may still be
maintained at the discretion of the
municipality. We encourage you to review the
draft by-law and share your comments with us
before its official adoption.

Dalesville Road Loan
Regulations

A draft By-Law
2025-010 

A loan by-law was adopted to allow for
partial repairs to Dalesville Road, notably to
enable a swift intervention on a culvert that
required urgent attention.

The Council has authorized a loan of
$1,800,000, repayable over a period of twenty
(20) years, while expressing hope that the
final cost of the work will be lower than this
amount.

We also invite you to stay tuned for upcoming
communications regarding the road closure
notice and the duration of the work.

Read the draft regulationRead the rules

https://www.wentworth.ca/storage/app/media/municipalite/administration-et-finances/reglements-municipaux/by-law-no-2025-009-concerning-fire-prevention.pdf
https://bixocontact.com/apps/Anonym/InterfaceAquisitionPublique/default.aspx?TooteloGuid=f0143e03-c6d9-4127-9350-d3301a71944e&BureauId=3675&Lang=EN
https://bixocontact.com/apps/Anonym/InterfaceAquisitionPublique/default.aspx?TooteloGuid=f0143e03-c6d9-4127-9350-d3301a71944e&BureauId=3675&Lang=EN
https://www.wentworth.ca/storage/app/media/municipalite/administration-et-finances/reglements-municipaux/draft-by-law-2025-010-concerning-the-publication-of-municipal-public-notices.pdf
https://www.wentworth.ca/storage/app/media/municipalite/administration-et-finances/avis-publics/2025/by-law-no-2025-008-borrowing-by-law-roadwork.pdf


SECURITY

Download the app

This summer, be prepared for extreme heat
Extreme heat waves can quickly affect health, especially in adults. The Government of Quebec
recommends several measures to better cope with the heat and reduce risks for you and your
loved ones:

1.Stay well hydrated
2.Refresh yourself regularly
3.Protect yourself from the heat
4.Adopt habits to keep your home cool
5.Stay in touch with your loved ones: If you are vulnerable, regularly inform those around you of

your state of health.

SOPFEU launches
its new website
and mobile
application

SOPFEU recently launched a new version of its
website and launched a user-friendly mobile app. By
creating your user profile, you can receive
personalized notifications based on your preferences
and location.
Types of reviews available:

Fire danger level
Prohibitions and restrictions in force
Official press releases
Situation reports

All measures

https://www.sopfeu.qc.ca/en/prevention/application/
https://www.quebec.ca/en/public-safety-emergencies/emergency-situations-disasters-and-natural-hazards/what-to-do-before-during-after-emergency-disaster/extreme-heat


ENVIRONMENT

The municipal council is proud to announce a
new partnership with Coop Tricentris. This
summer, the Bin Brigade will be visiting
Wentworth to raise awareness about proper
use of the recycling bin.

So don’t be surprised to see them in your
neighborhood! Their mission: to take a look at
your blue bins and provide you with practical
information tools to help improve your sorting
habits.

Learn the right
moves!

The Bin Brigade
arrives in Wentworth!

Do you have questions about using the Boat  
Wash Station? Good news: four tutorial
videos are now available to help you master
each step of the decontamination process. 

June recognized
as Water Month

Since 2017, the month of June has been
dedicated to water in Quebec. This initiative
aims to raise awareness and educate citizens
about the importance of this precious resource
and the issues that affect it. The Township,
deeply committed to protecting the
environment and its natural resources,
recognizes water as a vital element of its
territory.

The tutorials

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZbKmnsKifwU&list=PLpAssF_y3r-ChFks57OG3qHdmpeHQEvyg


THE REMINDERS

On Tuesday, June 24 and on Monday, June 30,
please note that the municipal office will be
closed due to Quebec's national holiday and
Canada Day.

The municipal team wishes you a great day!

Special collection to
the ecocenter

Special schedule:
June 24 and June 30

Every year, the Municipality organizes a
special collection at the ecocenter. For the
month of June, the special collection falls on
Wednesday, June 18.

To participate, please make an appointment
with the Municipality no later than June 13.

Council meeting
The council meeting will take place on
Monday, July 7 at 7 p.m. Everyone is welcome.

Location: 175 Chemin Louisa


